
 Like Math? 

 Want to step up to the 
 challenge? 

 The American Institute of Mathematics presents 

 MATHCOUNTS 
 for Britton’s 7th Graders, 8th Graders and 

 Advanced 6th Graders 

 Wednesdays Before School 
 From 8:45 – 9:45 am  Starting on September 14 

 In Mrs. Parker’s Room, A201 

 This program really focuses on problem solving. Students are encouraged to do their 
 best, push their limits and excel! You can look forward to an exciting season of exploring 
 problem solving strategies with a talented group of awesome math students. I’m hoping 

 to challenge those kids looking for challenges and intrigue those who are here just 
 because they enjoy solving math puzzles, like me! 

 Our program is free of charge, and all that is required is a love of math and 
 desire to learn! 

 If you wish to enroll your student in the 2022 MATHCOUNTS program, please complete 
 a MATHCOUNTS registration form on our website at 

 www.morganhillmath.org/academics  . 

 Or at 
 https://form.jotform.com/220946550494966 

 Questions?? C  ontact Kelley Barnes: note4kel@yahoo.com 


